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Parent Forum Discussion and Outcomes 

Agenda Item Discussion Points School Action 

School Trips More reminders 
Late texts 

Cost 
Safeguarding 

 School will endeavour 
to try to inform parents 
in a more timely 
fashion. This includes 
sending letters home 
and texts regarding 
events and activities in 
school. 
 

 All school visits and 
trips are approved by 
Derbyshire County 
Council using an online 
system called EVOLVE. 
 

 With regards any visits 
and trips we ensure that 
all Safeguarding 
procedures are adhered 
to and that child to adult 
ratios are enforced and 
indeed school always 
sends more adults to 
ensure the safety of our 
children. 
 

 Payment cards will 
issued for all trips 
where payment is 
required. 
 

 Parent Meetings will be 
held during the spring 
term for those children 
in KS2 booked to go on 
the residential visits; we 
should have noted this 
on the initial letter. 
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Information Can parents have a 

noticeboard? 
 We have installed a 

new board on the wall 
to the right of the 
entrance gate. This will 
be updated periodically. 

Golden Time Rewards 
Sanctions 
Stampers 

Credits 

 As part of the Brockley 
Way we are trying to 
develop and improve 
behaviour across 
school. 

 Credits are available to 
children in KS2 to 
encourage them to 
think about the 
behaviour and earn the 
opportunity to take part 
in the residential. 

 The Golden Time 
rewards are to be 
revisited in the spring 
term as it is felt by staff 
and children that they 
are not fun enough. 

 

Homework diaries What are the rules? 
Marked/Results for homework? 

 Staff to discuss and 
ensure whole school 

approach to homework 
is shared and followed 

by all. 
 

Children in Cars Booster seats  All children where it is 
required by law travel 
with a booster seat. 

Uniform Standards appear to be slipping  At this time of the year 
children have grown 
and a small minority 
appear not to be 
wearing school uniform. 
All parents have been 
approached and have 
informed staff that over 
Christmas new shoes 
and uniform will be 
purchased. 

 From January 2016 
slips will be sent home 
reminding parents 
about the uniform 
policy. 

Out of hours provision Could school offer longer after 
school clubs? 

Could an external provider be 
approached? 

 School to send out a 
questionnaire and 
research possible 
options. 

 CR to report back in 
spring term. 



 
Playground  Rules for parents 

Security 
 CR to send a letter 

regarding a review of 
safeguarding 
procedures at the start 
and end of the day. 
 

Information The App 
Website 

 

 Letters need to go out 
ASAP and not be left in 
trays or classrooms. 

 New website and app to 
be shared with families. 

 More details in the 
letters sent home. 

Toilet Monitors Can we have toilet monitors at 
playtime too? 

 Yes  

Disruptive Children Effects on children 
During and after incidents 
Children’s understanding 

 We are an inclusive 
mainstream school and 
therefore we have legal 
and moral obligation to 
meet the needs of all 
our children. 

 Staff work incredibly 
hard to ensure that the 
needs of all our children 
are met to the best of 
our ability. 

 As a community we 
work very closely with 
Derbyshire County 
Councils Special 
Educational Needs 
Services, The Multi-
Agency Teams, Social 
Services and Calow 
Hospital to ensure all 
our children and their 
parents are supported. 
 

Date of the next meeting: 24
th
 February 2016 
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